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Since the July AVVA BOD meeting, the Finance Committee has been 
very busy.  We have been preparing for the 2021-22 budget.  As all of 
you know, it has been decided that we change the date for the budget 
approval.  In the past, the budget was approved at the April BOD 
meeting.  This year it will be approved at the January meeting. 

Everyone should have received a copy of the updated budget request 
form around the middle of September, with a deadline date for 
returning it of October 1st.  If for some reason you did not receive this 
correspondence, please let me know at kathymattingly@yahoo.com , 
or call 859-734-0500 or fax 859-734-5010. 

We have received most of the budget request forms, so our 
committee’s work will now begin. 

I have also sent our reminders to the incorporated AVVA states and 
chapters concerning their financial reports and 990’s.  A copy of both of 
these documents need to be sent to the National office.  It seems that 
there is some type of disconnect between the incorporated 
states/chapters and National.  There have been several that have told 
me they sent the documents to National, but National does not have a 
copy.  I also found out that there was a chapter and a state listed as 
non-compliant, who were  no longer incorporated. 

We as a committee will strive to improve communication between all 
AVVA chapters, states , etc. and National. 

Thank you all for your cooperation. 
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